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May 3, 1991

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
Re: Dr. Roberto DiBartolomeo

This letter is to indicate that the above-named surgeon from Bologna,
Italy, was a guest of the Department of Surgery, Baylor College of Medicine,
for the period April 25-May 3, 1991. During this time, Dr. DiBartolomeo
observed in the Brown-Fondren Cardiovascular Operating Suite and attended
surgical conferences.

Sincerely yours,

E. Stanley Crawford, M.D.
Professor of Surgery

ESC/hs




